Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives Sheikh Akhtari President of the Ahlul Al-Bayt
World Assembly
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Head of the Reform and Reconstruction Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim,in his office in Baghdad,
received Sheikh Mohammad Hasan Akhtari, head of the Ahlul Al-Bayt World Assembly Thursday
28/2/2019

His eminence discussed challenges facing the Islamic Ummah and the ways to confront these
challenges, called for tackling extremist ideas and the importance of developmental, economic
and social solutions, plus addressing discourse and texts, shouldering all the responsibility
of responding and each from their position, and he wished sheikh Akhtari success in his mission

and a pleasant staying in his second country Iraq.



